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REGISTERED POST

Ne. U. 12012/56/2004-ME(P.1I)
Government of India
Ministry of Health & Family Welfare

(Department of Health & Family Welfare)
/ Nirman Bhavan, New Delhi,

Dated the% June 2008.

To

The Registrar,

Bharati Veediyapeeth,

Deemed University,

Bharati Vidyapeeth Bhawan,

Lal Bahadur Shastri Marg,

Pune — 411030,

Maharashtra.

Subject: Bharati Vidyapeeth Deemed University Medical College & Hospital, Sangli,
Maharashtra - Renewal of permission for admission to 4™ batch of 100 MBBS
students during the academic year 2008-09 - Regarding.

Sir,

In continuation of this Ministry’s letters of even number dated 13.7.2005,
1.6.2006 and 8.6.2007 on the subject mentioned above, [ am directed to convey the approval
of the Central Government for renewal of permission for admission of 4™ batch of 100 (one
hundred only) MBBS students for the academic year 2008-09 at Bharati Vidyapeeth Deemed
University Medical College, Sangli, Maharashtra. The permission is, however, subject to the
condition that admission process may be completed as per time schedule prescribed in the
Regulations of Medical Council of India. A copy of the inspection report of April, 2008 from
MCI is enclosed.

Kindly acknowledge the receipt of this letter

Encl: a/a
1. The Secretary, Medical Council of India, Pocket-14, Sector-8, Dwarika, New
Delhi.
2. The Secretary, Medical Education Department, Government of Maharashtra,
Mantralaya, Mumbai, Maharashtra.
3. DDG(M)

Under Secretary to the Govt. of hdia




